




































Long Range Planning Working Group 

 

This working group met on Friday, April 14th from 11:00 to 12:30.  It was the first 

meeting of the group, so we discussed what the Commission might be doing in 

the upcoming months.  We, of course, want to be sure the SF Channel and the SF 

Above the Line projects continue to flourish to the extent that we can be of help.  

We discussed exploring these other areas: 

 

1. Find a measurable way to see in what ways the programs we’ve started are 

helping to build a sustainable film industry.  Who is benefitting from what 

we do? 

 

2. Focus on communication in two ways.  Help the Santa Fe area become 

more familiar with what we do.  Also have interactions with other areas’ 

film offices and commissions (Savannah, Austin and Chicago are among 

several who have both) to see what how they’re enhancing their film 

industries.   

 

3. Explore how and if we can help develop and strengthen a new media 

industry. Can our city become “Silicon Different”? 

 

4. Create some sort of film or film maker award.  Perhaps suggest that our 

existing film festivals present “best” films made by Santa Feans.  

 

5. Help the city maintain and grow the Greer Garson Studios. 

 

6. How we can help the city develop its film industry in the future?  

 

7. Do we, at some point, change or alter our mission? 

 

 

The working group will meet again between Commission meetings.  
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